1-94 NORTH-SOUTH FREEWAY

LAST UPDATED: MAY 5, 2019 News & Updates

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is underway with reconstructing the
[-94 North-South Freeway. The following work is scheduled for the next phase of this project.

Seven Mile Road Interchange Scheduled to Open
\|

Wednesday, May 6:
+ Seven Mile Road, under |-94, is scheduled to open to traffic by 6 a.m.
+ The I-94 entrance/exit ramps, at Seven Mile Road, are scheduled to open to traffic by 8 Mile Rd
6 a.m.
Access restrictions at Seven Mile Road:
Access to/from West Frontage Road (south of Seven Mile Road) will be restricted to
right-turn only movements early May through mid-May.
+ Access to/from East Frontage Road will be restricted to right-turn only movements
mid-May through late May.
+ Access to/from Stanley Road and Hagemann Road will be restricted to right-turn only Seven Mile Road
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Seven Mile Road will remain under construction through late spring 2020.
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Please note that all work is weather dependent and subject to change.
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To learn more about the upcoming construction or to receive project updates, please
contact:

Hagemann Rd

Rachel Andreoli 2 .
Construction Public Involvement Lead & )
Email: Rachel@devorpr.com £ g
: : 6% Mile Rd 5 =

Phone: (262) 977-0234 [F—— 2 LEGEND
= w

[ Work Zone

map not to scale

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

Plan Ahead, Drive Safely, Move Forward
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